
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Year 2 Transition Plans 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are really looking forward to welcoming your child to Grange Junior School 
and working with you throughout their time with us.  
 
We have put together some key transition information for you below.  
 

Date Event/resource 
Wednesday 21st June Mrs Gordon will visit the Infant School and spend 

some time with each class. This will give the 
children a chance to ask any questions they have 
about life at Grange Junior School 
 

Thursday 29th and 
Friday 30th June 

Transition day at the Junior School  
 
9.00-9.30am Parents are invited to attend a 
presentation in the school hall. This is a chance to 
meet the school leadership team and find out some 
key information about your child’s transfer to our 
school. Parents can choose either the 29th or 30th 
June to attend this presentation. 
 
Don’t forget to collect your welcome pack which will 
contain key information and induction forms. 
 

Monday 3rd July Our Year 3 teachers will meet with the Year 2 
teachers at the Infant School to share key 
information that will help with a smooth transition 
between schools.  
 

Tuesday 11th July Our Year 3 teachers will visit the Infants to spend 
some time with their new classes. 
 

 
 
Who do I contact if I have questions about my child’s transition? 
 
We have been working closely with the Year 2 team at your child’s infant school 
to learn as much about your child as possible so that we can support your child, 



whether that be socially, emotionally, and/or cognitively when they join us in 
September. If you have any specific questions or concerns about your child’s 
transition, please email these to admin@grange-jun.swindon.sch.uk or phone the 
school office. Mrs Henderson and Mrs Bilton will then ensure that the 
appropriate member of staff contacts you. Alternatively, you can contact Mrs 
Gordon directly at hgordon@grange-jun.swindon.sch.uk 
 
If your question specifically relates to special educational needs, please contact 
Ms Brown who is the SENDCo: dbrown@grange-jun.swindon.sch.uk 
 
We are very much looking forward to supporting you and meeting you and your 
child in the coming months.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs Hannah Gordon 
Headteacher 
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